
Facebook Update 
 
We love celebrating the great things happening in our schools on social media. We are writing 
to you to let you know that some recent changes on Facebook are making it a little tougher for 
our posts, videos, announcements and more to show up in your news feed.  
 
You can help ensure you don’t miss a post by following a few basic steps: 
 
1.​ Visit our Facebook page on either your computer or mobile device. (You can include the 
official name of your Facebook page here) 
2.​ Click on the “Following” tab under the cover image. 
3.​ Under the “IN YOUR NEWS FEED” section, select “See First.”      ​ 
  
 

 
 
Now the new posts from our Facebook page will show up in your news feed. Here is a video 
that will help walk you through the process if you need more help - See First Video. 
 
Another thing you can do to help get our posts out to more people is by commenting on our 
posts. The length of your comment actually matters too. So if you can share a comment like this 
it will help: 
 

 
 
Sharing our posts on Facebook will also help more people see the awesome things going on in 
our district. 
 
Thanks for your continued support of our schools!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9XI1WrT7MAI

